
 

ST BRENDAN’S NETBALL NEWS 
 

Online Registrations for Season 2023 have now CLOSED. 
 

ONLINE UNIFORM ORDERS WILL STRICTLY CLOSE ON FRIDAY 17TH MARCH. 

 

We have had a great response from students wishing to play netball this season 

and we welcome old and new faces to St Brendan’s Netball Club. 

 

Due to the increase in numbers, we will be holding Netball Trials for students in 

Years 4, 5 & 6 only to help with sorting out teams. Everyone will be assured of 

playing in a team.  

 

Trials will be held during school hours at a time suitable in the coming weeks. 

 

We are still seeking Coaches & Team Managers to help us out this season. If you 

would like to volunteer, could you please email your interest to 

stbnetball@gmail.com  

  

More information will be sent out to ALL registered families soon!  
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